One More Charity from International Investors Association...
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On 29 March 2013 was held one more charity event by International Investors Association.
Secretary General of the Association initiated to help the Beridzes’ family living in the village
Ochkhamuri of Kobuleti, being beyond the poverty. The story was on TV last post on March 26,
where the children's mother spoke about giving children up for adoption. In the family are 7
minor children living in extremely difficult conditions. Mr. Osman Chalishkan acquired the
necessary products for the family and personally visited Beridze's family. In addition, children
were given clothes, shoes and toys. Trying to enjoy them with dinner and make them fun by the
special show in McDonalds was also organized by International Investors Association of
Georgia. to realize this Charity event, the Association was helped by one of the member
company, the textile factory “BTM”. International Investors Association of Georgia is going to
continue the aid the Beridze’s family in the future.




